
 

 

Town of Sherman 

Board of Selectmen 

Special Meeting 

February 3, 2018 

12:30PM  Mallory Town Hall 

 

DRAFT 

 

Present:  First Selectman Don Lowe, Selectman Bob Ostrosky, Selectman Kevin Keenan, 

Treasurer Eric Holub 

Audience:  None 

Call to Order:  First Selectman Don Lowe called the Special Meeting to order at 12:34PM. 

First Selectman Lowe moved to go into executive session at 12:35PM, for the purpose of 

discussing the T-Mobile lease at Happy Acres Farm.  Selectman Ostrosky seconded the motion.  

The Board of Selectmen invited Treasurer Holub into executive session.  All voted in favor. 

First Selectman Low moved to come out of executive session at 1:29PM.  Selectman Ostrosky 

seconded the motion. All voted in favor.  No action taken in executive session. 

Meeting was adjourned at 1:30PM. 

 

 

 


